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Being the best that we can be!  

Achievement in Overall Effort  

Cherry class Emily, Alex 

Lime Class Freyja, Paulo  

Oak  Class Ziadat, Omar  

Elm  Class Asadel, Giorgio 

Cedar Class Nathan, Marwa 

Chestnut Class Micah, Joy  

Birch Class Mame, Mykie  

Hazel Class Shannon, Ryan  

Maple Class Nasir, Kevon  

Willow Class Georgie, Ishmail  

Attendance & Punctuality ς W/B 12/12/ 16 
If your child is absent, please call the school office to 

report the absence giving the reason why your child is 
not in school. Our overall school target for attendance is 

96%. 
WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK: 93.3% 

Class Attendance % 
 

Punctuality            
bƻΦ ƻŦ [ŀǘŜΩǎ 

Cherry 97.4 5 
Lime 88.5 2 
Elm 92.5 4 
Oak 84.2 4 

Chestnut 97.1 4 
Cedar 100.00 12 
Birch 93.8 4 
Hazel 87.8 2 
Maple 90.9 1 
Willow 98.3 3 

 

 wŜǎǇŜŎǘ  wŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ  wŜƭŀǘƛƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ  Working together to be the best that we can be 

Hollydale News 
Hollydale Newsletter 16.12.16 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of our Autumn Term, I would like to wish you a very peaceful and happy Christmas. 
Having worked hard all term, the children will be ready for a break and the opportunity to recharge their 
batteries. Weôve had a busy and productive term with lots to tell you about and a few reminders to give too. 
 
Our Christmas performances is always a very special event and I'm sure you'll agree that this year was no 
exception. The children were so excited about performing for you and their enthusiasm and enjoyment was 
matched by the quality of performance they gave - fabulous! Well done to our talented children for óBeing the 
best that they can be.ô  Thanks to staff who worked so hard to enable the children to perform so successfully. 

School Admissions - Reception Class 2017 

If you have a child who is due to start school next academic year (i.e. who will be four years old before 1st 
September 2012- 31 August 2013) please ensure you have applied for a school place in time. The closing 
date for first time admission applications is the 15th January 2017 for the September 2017 intake. 

All applications are made to the Local Authority and you must apply online at:  eadmissions.org.uk. 
Alternatively you can ring (School Admission Enquiries) for advice. 0207 525 5000 

End of Term  

School closes for the Christmas holiday on Wednesday 21st December 2016 at 2.00pm and the Spring Term 
begins on Tuesday 3rd January 2017. From all of us at Hollydale, have a very Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year. 
 
Best wishes for a restful weekend,              
Ms Reid ï Head teacher 
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Dates for the Diary 

Dates Events Notes 

Monday 19th December Book amnesty, please return all books 

to school 

All pupils 

Tuesday 20th December End of term Christmas/Winter class 

parties PM 

Parents/ Carers to provide snacks 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎǇŜŀƪ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 

teacher 

Tuesday 20th December ESOL English classes 1-3PM 

With Carol Knowles- Family Support 

worker  

All Parents welcome  

Wednesday 21st 

December 

Last day of term school finishes at 2pm All children to be collected at 2PM 

NO ASC today. 

Christmas Break Children return to school on Tuesday 

3rd January 

Whole school 

Thursday 5th January Cedar and Chestnut class attending 

Chance to Dance demo at Bacons 

College 

Letter to follow 

Friday 6th January Last Open day for Prospective parents 

at 11am 

All parents and Carers welcome 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrichment clubs January 2017 
 

We have a number of clubs on offer next term.  Information will be given out on the first week of the new 
term. Payments for these clubs are made on line on a first come first serve basis. Next term Miss Bishop 
(who is a brilliant ballet dancer) will be running a ballet club for girls and boys.  We are really looking for 
this club to be a great success. Due to popular demand, Ms Linton will be running a dance club for pupils 
in Year 1 & 2 as well as a separate club for pupils in Year 3, 4, 5 & 6. Clubs will commence 16.1.17. 
 

Punctuality 
 

Punctuality is still a problem in the mornings, with the same pupils coming late to school, on a daily basis 
today there were 16 children who were late for school   I am expecting this to improve as this has a 
major impact on us being judged as a good school. Late children are missing out on the first session of 
the school day due to persistent lateness.  Please make every effort next term to get your children to 
school every day and on time.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Reading Amnesty 

Please ensure that any books that belong to the school are returned by Monday 19.12.16.  We cannot 

afford to lose any books from our class libraries! 

Xmas Fair 2016 Thank you ! 

What a fantastic time had by all.  A very big thank you, to Carol Knowles our Family Support worker and 

the óFriends of Hollydaleô for organising this event. We are still counting up monies and will let you know 

ASAP as to how much was raised.  I would particularly like to thank Jess heather, parent of Elliot in Lime 

class, Emillienne parent of Calisita in Cedar class and Mr Singh parent of Gurshere in Cherry, Gurveer in 

Birch and Sukhdip in Hazel class.  Corrine, parent of Shanese in Birch class.    Successful schools have 

the support of their parent community.  We still need parents to join the Friends of Hollydale to continue to 

make a difference to our school.  Thank you in advance.  
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